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Total Yarding -5011 
GDL -1425 
Numbers increased this week as it has started to dry out after significant 

rains the last few weeks. The usual panel of buyers were present and 

operating. The large supply of cattle seen spread across saleyards this 

week saw prices soften, particularly in heavy cattle and second grade 

cattle. Cows were back to around 200c/kg for good heavy weight cows with 

isolated sales to 220c/kg. Feeder steers and heifer were both back as 

much as to 20c/kg on average with heavy good heavy steers making 

around 330c/kg and heifers around 270c/kg with your content type cattle 

softer again. Weaner cattle sold to mixed demand with the best pens of 

cattle selling firm on last week but average prices down. 

Next week GDL are selling 3rd. 
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